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Tips for Remote Learning

Trustee Anu Sriskadarajah
Ward 22, Scarborough-Rouge Park

Ward 22 School/Student Councils, Parents/Caregivers, Community Members, and School 
Staff Please join me at my next ward forum:

Thursday, November 5, 2020 from 7 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.
Remote learning is when teachers and students move a normally in-person class to an online space. 
At the meeting, we will share tips on how we can help children adapt to learning from home. 
| will be joined by teachers from Alexander Stirling Public School, Davin Yu and Derek Ou; 
teachers from Virtual Secondary School, Patricia Davies and Aaron Piercey; and Ward 22 
Superintendents. We will also have a special presentation by the Toronto Zoo.

How to Join the Ward Forum
https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/j/97295965037?pwd=eGliQk5gaVhhQUJWdJE1xaVIuYmxBUT09

Opportunities for Feedback and Questions Attend 
from Wherever You Are

Sign Up for My Newsletter at https://signup.e2ma.net/signup/1787563/1752446/

At the start of the meeting, enter the Zoom URL in your browser to join online. To join by phone, 
call 647-558-0588 and enter Meeting ID 972 9596 5037 (Passcode 909788).

Visit My Website at https://www.tdsb.on.ca/ward22/

Need more info? Email Maxeen.Paabo@tdsb.on.ca or call 416-395-8787.
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